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STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
I DID NOT KNOW THAT​​: The NASDAQ stock exchange was totally disabled one day in December 1987                 
when a squirrel burrowed through a telephone line. 
 
The library will be closed today all day. 
 
Middle School Registration is now open to all students to sign up to be a part of the Cast or part of the Crew of 
Singin’ In The Rain Jr. Be part of the Tuesday or Thursday Cast and Crew. Practice is from 3:10-5:10pm 
starting the week of January 28th. Rehearsals will be at Creekside Middle School.  Performances will be May 
11th and 12th 2019.  Sign up today! Space is limited to 60 students for Cast and 20 students for Crew.  
See Bay Area Children’s Theater website for more details: ​ https://bactheatre.org/schoolprograms/CVUSDMS 
 
The Feminist Club is canceled. Ms. Waters will facilitate a Game Club with board games and more. This club                   
will include such games as Chess, Checkers, Guess Who, Twister, Battleship, Connect 4, Life Monopoly,               
Apples to Apples, Clue, Risk, Stratego, Scrabble, etc.  Students can bring their own games as well. 
 
New Lego Club starts today,  Friday, December 7 at lunch in room 12. 
 
Please join the Creative Writing Club for an exciting, introspective, guided writing on Monday, December               
10​th​ at Lunch for 6th grade students. Get your lunch as quickly as possible and come straight to Room 17 for                    
the activity. Snacks will be provided! Hope to see you there! 
 
Please turn in all of your Box Tops for Education to Mr. McMurray in the ThunderDome Room 37. The                   
December Box Tops sorting party is scheduled for lunch on Thursday, December 20​th​, in Room 37. See you                  
there! 
 
A reminder to students of all grades that the CODING CLUB meets every Wednesday from 3 to 4 in the                    
MacLab. Come and learn how to program a computer to do all kinds of fun things. You don't need to know                     
anything about programming to be able to start. Come on and check out the CODING CLUB on Wednesdays                  
right after school in the MacLab!  See Mr. Ellis for more details. 
 
6th graders - Holiday WEB Event on Thursday, December 13 from 5 to 8 p.m. We will have a movie night,                     
food, and fun activities.  Come to this free event in the cafeteria.  

https://bactheatre.org/schoolprograms/CVUSDMS

